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• Kirk Smith has been reelected as STLNA chair and Frank DeCesaro as STLNA 
technical liaison director. 

• The change in NEMA secretariat affected the new member application process.  The 
application process is being reviewed and a defined procedure will be created.  

• Paul Leufkens of KEMA represented the STLNA at the spring STL Management 
Committee meeting in CESI. Some highlights are: 

o The STL performed on-site peer review of two applicant labs (KERI of Korea and 
CHPTL of China).  Assessment report is pending for: 

o The STL guides to fuse standards IEC 60282-1 and -2 created by the STLNA 
were accepted and placed in service. 

o The new STL web site is still not available.  It should be soon.  STL guides would 
then be available to the public free. 

o Mr. Nicolini replaced Mr .Steffens as Chair of STLMC for a three year term. 

o Mr. Faber of FGH was elected chair of the STL technical committee for the next 
three years replacing Mr. Figini. 

• STLNA labs are preparing to participate in the STL current shunt project in 2010. 

• A standard’s interpretation form has been created for anyone who wants a testing 
interpretation by the STLNA members.  

o STLNA members discuss the interpretation request via email rather than wait 
until the next meeting. 

 An email ballot will be taken if there is not a consensus of resolution. 

 If appropriate, the request will be forwarded to the STL Technical 
committee, which meets each fall for final resolution. 

o Send an email to fdecesaro@ieee.org to obtain a copy of the interpretation request 
form. 

• STLNA will host the next meeting of the STL Management Committee that will be held 
on the Thursday and Friday following the Switchgear Committee Meeting in Myrtle 
Beach in April 2010. 
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